Lakeside Cottages

February 15" 2021
Re Case no EB2020-0246 Ontario Energy Board Hearing Seasonal Rate case

To whom it may concern we own and operate a Seasonal Resort business called
Lakeside Cottages. Hydro has informed all Seasonal businesses and folks with
Cottage homes that they intent to withdrawal the seasonal rate for hydro.

This will have a grave effect on our business and for other folks with seasonal
homes. At this time we are all trying to get though a pandemic crises we really do
not need an increase in hydro rates and in taking away seasonal rates for business
owners and cottage homes.

We urge you to carry on with the seasonal rates until such times that the economy
is in much better situation, right now as many businesses may never recover from
the pandemic. We are all facing hard challenging times right now this is not the
time to increase or make changes to rates more should be done to help seasonal
businesses and folks with cottage homes.

Thank you for your time.

Mike & Eileen Williams
Owners of Lakeside Cottages.

Lakeside Cottages — Awarded The Ouistanding Business Achievement Award,
An Award Winning Resort For The Kawartha Lakes Eastern Region in Ontario.
We are Famous for families couples & great fishing.

View us on face book & Follow us by Twitter





